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Directory

1. End of the year 2000

2. The new Calendar 2000 to 2004

3. The Danube-Cup 2001

The Year 2000.  Ist now again end of the 1st year of the new millenium. Alltogether it was a good year for Powerlifting. The most negative things were the lot of positives in some championships, but it shows we are serious testing.

Also the things in IPF are sorted mostly out and so in the next years we can work calm for powerlifting.

I will here use to thank all my European federations helping me all the year and also all the organiser of the championships, all were great and the highlight was the mens European in Riesa with the perfect organisation for many years.

Also my partners in the EC I will thank, also when it was sometimes not easy to follow some acting, but finaly all was solved in the best way for IPF.

In 2001 we have also to send lifters to the World-Games but it must be not like earlier to spread it over as many federations as possible, no that time we must send the best Europeans there, as now the WGs are held under the Patronate of the IOC. That means 1st time Powerlifting is starting under the IOC flag in Akita.

The new calendar EPF/IPF shows now also the competitions of S-America and N-America. As you can see next year we have for Europeans 3 new competitions, 1st are in April the 1st Masters Worlds in Benchpress. 2nd the 1st Students Worldcup and 3rd in September the 1st Sub-Juniors.

So there is a lot more possibility to start. The Women Masters have now at Masters World 2 agecategories and all 10 weightclasses to lift. Mens Masters have now 3 agecategories as new are the over 60is.

As last you see the invitation for the Danube-Cup 2001 in Ansfelden in Austria near Linz at the Danube River.

Others: 

A. Only one point the year is over and you have not much more time to pay the Membership-fee for 2001 in cash. Last is the Bench Worlds in Frydek Mystek in Czechia.
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